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MEMORANDUM 

To:  Board of Education 

From:  Eric Luther 

Date:  12/6/2024 

Re: 

The 2nd marking period has started out quite well.  Hopefully the academic success we saw in the 
1st quarter continues!  Parent Conferences went fairly well but we were a little disappointed by the 
low numbers of parents who attended the meetings.  We are working to try and figure out ways to 
increase parental involvement at the MS and HS levels.   
 
We/SRA are making arrangements for the Holiday Season Spirit Week and Block Party prior to 
the Christmas Break.  It is typically a nice week for all of the students and staff prior to the 
holidays.   
 
In athletics, the boys’ and girls’ basketball and bowling seasons are under way.  The boys’ 
tournament is this coming weekend with the girls’ will be the following weekend.  Bowling matches 
will start next week too.  We are disappointed that we lost most of the teams who initially agreed 
to participate in our first bowling tournament but we will look to get this started next winter before 
the Christmas Break.  Modified games will be starting in the next week too. 
 
In CSE, we have started to spread out the annual reviews as mentioned previously.  It has been 
going well and we the staff seemed to be much happier with the process.  There were a handful of 
meetings held within the last few weeks with minimal changes being made to IEPs as we finish 
this year and plan for next school year.  We have had a couple of new CPSE students who are 
within our district and we are working with the families to ensure they are getting early intervention 
to their related service needs. 


